
  

 

CANCELLED: Comptroller Franchot 
to Hold Annual Ocean City Boardwalk 

Stroll on Friday 
 

 

WHO: 
 

Comptroller Peter Franchot 
 

 

WHAT: 

 

Due to inclement weather in Ocean City, Comptroller Peter 
Franchot's annual Ocean City Boardwalk stroll of several 
longstanding businesses has been cancelled. 

 

 

WHEN: 
 

Today, August 20, 2021 
 

       

 

CONTACT: 
 

Alan Brody: abrody@marylandtaxes.gov 
 

Stay connected with the Comptroller of Maryland: 
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